
Dear Suresh

Image
Submissions to the draft Voluntary Embedded Networks Code of Practice close
this Friday, 23 June 2023 at 5.00pm (AWST).

Learnings from the non-binding Voluntary Code will be used to inform potential
obligations on embedded network sellers under the upcoming Alternative
Electricity Services (AES) framework. The AES framework aims to ensure end-
use customers of new and emerging alternative electricity services access to
customer protections relevant to the service being provided.

Submissions should be sent to EPWA-Submissions@dmirs.wa.gov.au.  

Please click on the link below to access the Voluntary Code and consultation
paper, as well as embedded network business model case studies and the slides
and recording of the public forum on the Voluntary Code.

Kind regards

From: Subway Floreat
To: EPWA - Communications
Subject: RE: Only a few days left to comment on the draft Voluntary Embedded Networks Code of Practice
Date: Tuesday, 20 June 2023 5:54:03 PM
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Dear Energy Policy WA Team,
Please protect small business by changing a rule, if the shopping centre provide embedded network electricity at higher
compare to the business owner purchase the electricity from other electricity provider at a cheaper, the shopping
center and lanllord must change at lower price.
 
Also, we need to put a law there is no profit margin on electricity supply to business owners.
 
Regards
Suresh   
 

From: Energy Policy WA <EPWA-news@mailer.dmirs.wa.gov.au> 
Sent: Monday, 19 June 2023 4:51 PM
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Subject: Only a few days left to comment on the draft Voluntary Embedded Networks Code of Practice
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Submissions to the draft Voluntary Embedded Networks Code of Practice close
this Friday, 23 June 2023 at 5.00pm (AWST).

Learnings from the non-binding Voluntary Code will be used to inform potential
obligations on embedded network sellers under the upcoming Alternative
Electricity Services (AES) framework. The AES framework aims to ensure end-
use customers of new and emerging alternative electricity services access to
customer protections relevant to the service being provided.

Submissions should be sent to EPWA-Submissions@dmirs.wa.gov.au.  

Please click on the link below to access the Voluntary Code and consultation
paper, as well as embedded network business model case studies and the slides
and recording of the public forum on the Voluntary Code.

From: Subway Girrawheen
To: EPWA - Communications
Subject: RE: Only a few days left to comment on the draft Voluntary Embedded Networks Code of Practice
Date: Tuesday, 20 June 2023 5:54:23 PM
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Dear Energy Policy WA Team,
Please protect small business by changing a rule, if the shopping centre provide embedded network electricity at higher
compare to the business owner purchase the electricity from other electricity provider at a cheaper, the shopping
center and lanllord must change at lower price.
 
Also, we need to put a law there is no profit margin on electricity supply to business owners.
 
Regards
Suresh   
Subway Girrawheen
 

From: Energy Policy WA <EPWA-news@mailer.dmirs.wa.gov.au> 
Sent: Monday, 19 June 2023 4:51 PM
To: 
Subject: Only a few days left to comment on the draft Voluntary Embedded Networks Code of Practice
 
Only a few days left to comment on the draft Voluntary Embedded Networks Code of Practice
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Dear Suresh

Image
Submissions to the draft Voluntary Embedded Networks Code of Practice close
this Friday, 23 June 2023 at 5.00pm (AWST).

Learnings from the non-binding Voluntary Code will be used to inform potential
obligations on embedded network sellers under the upcoming Alternative
Electricity Services (AES) framework. The AES framework aims to ensure end-
use customers of new and emerging alternative electricity services access to
customer protections relevant to the service being provided.

Submissions should be sent to EPWA-Submissions@dmirs.wa.gov.au.  

Please click on the link below to access the Voluntary Code and consultation
paper, as well as embedded network business model case studies and the slides
and recording of the public forum on the Voluntary Code.

From: Subway Wangara
To: EPWA - Communications
Subject: RE: Only a few days left to comment on the draft Voluntary Embedded Networks Code of Practice
Date: Tuesday, 20 June 2023 5:55:18 PM
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Dear Energy Policy WA Team,
Please protect small business by changing a rule, if the shopping centre provide embedded network electricity at higher
compare to the business owner purchase the electricity from other electricity provider at a cheaper, the shopping
center and lanllord must change at lower price.
 
Also, we need to put a law there is no profit margin on electricity supply to business owners.
 
Regards
Suresh   
KSP Family Trust
Subway Wangara
 

From: Energy Policy WA <EPWA-news@mailer.dmirs.wa.gov.au> 
Sent: Monday, 19 June 2023 4:51 PM
To: 
Subject: Only a few days left to comment on the draft Voluntary Embedded Networks Code of Practice
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Having trouble viewing this email? View Online
Image

Voluntary Embedded Networks Code of Practice Case

mailto:EPWA-Submissions@dmirs.wa.gov.au
mailto:EPWA-comms@dmirs.wa.gov.au
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
https://epwanews.mailer.dmirs.wa.gov.au/ch/77663/jsbqf/2890863/o3T7J0gUcvg7P6ObpQWHjVtIN9asnvabYyjdPq38.html

Voluntary embedded networks
code of practice





Dear Suresh
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Submissions to the draft Voluntary Embedded Networks Code of Practice close
this Friday, 23 June 2023 at 5.00pm (AWST).

Learnings from the non-binding Voluntary Code will be used to inform potential
obligations on embedded network sellers under the upcoming Alternative
Electricity Services (AES) framework. The AES framework aims to ensure end-
use customers of new and emerging alternative electricity services access to
customer protections relevant to the service being provided.

Submissions should be sent to EPWA-Submissions@dmirs.wa.gov.au.  

Please click on the link below to access the Voluntary Code and consultation
paper, as well as embedded network business model case studies and the slides
and recording of the public forum on the Voluntary Code.

From: Subway Wanneroo
To: EPWA - Communications
Subject: RE: Only a few days left to comment on the draft Voluntary Embedded Networks Code of Practice
Date: Tuesday, 20 June 2023 5:54:52 PM
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Dear Energy Policy WA Team,
Please protect small business by changing a rule, if the shopping centre provide embedded network electricity at higher
compare to the business owner purchase the electricity from other electricity provider at a cheaper, the shopping
center and lanllord must change at lower price.
 
Also, we need to put a law there is no profit margin on electricity supply to business owners.
 
Regards
Suresh   
Wanneroo Subway
 

From: Energy Policy WA <EPWA-news@mailer.dmirs.wa.gov.au> 
Sent: Monday, 19 June 2023 4:51 PM
To: 
Subject: Only a few days left to comment on the draft Voluntary Embedded Networks Code of Practice
 
Only a few days left to comment on the draft Voluntary Embedded Networks Code of Practice
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